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ADVISORY:
March 7 State Board of Education Meeting Cancelled and Rescheduled

For Immediate Release
Contact: Michael Yaple

March 6, 2018
(609) 376-9072

The March 7, 2018 meeting and public testimony of the State Board of Education is cancelled. The meeting is
rescheduled for Wednesday, March 21, 2018. Public testimony will be held at 9:30 a. m. on March 21, 2018. For
additional information, check the attached memo or the State Board's website..
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